
 
 
 
 
To respond to a question received regarding potential responses to RFI 1000186271 the following 
clarification is provided. 
 
The RFI has been issued for the purpose of gathering information related to the potential number of 
suppliers capable of meeting the requirements described, and to what extent they can do so i.e. whether 
a potential supplier can work solely in a single jurisdiction or with an additional jurisdiction as well. The 
information received will be used solely for determining a method of supply to best meet the objectives 
described.  


